

There are art teachers, there are memorable art teachers and then there are art teachers who burn so brightly into your high school memory that your life will never be the same. Mr. Gibson came to the glorious halls of Princess Margaret secondary in 2004, and the school has never been the same since. When he arrived at the school the art program was quite small, but over the past decade, Mr. Gibson has inspired so many students to take art that he can't even teach all of the classes. He had to lure Mr. Buckley into teaching an art class! It is also interesting that besides being a teacher, Mr. Gibson is a passionate musician who plays in his own band. In addition, he often runs a guitar club at local elementary schools to help younger students find their musical talents. A final bit of information about "Gibby" is that he is a huge fan of heavy metal music.

Screeching lead singers and screaming guitars can often be heard echoing from the caverns of his classroom. In conclusion, Mr. Gibson is a fabulous individual who has made Princess Margaret secondary an awesome place for inspired artists.